UNITED FIREFIGHTERS
LOS AN GELES CITY

Local 112 TAFF AFL-CIO-CLC

December 6, 2013

Commissioner George V. Aliano
27930 Featherstar Ave.
Santa Clarita, CA 91350

Dear Commissioner Aliano:

I am pleased to inform you that the United Firefighters of Los Angeles City, Local 112
(UFLAC) is proud to endorse you in your re-election bid for the Los Angeles Board of Fire
and Police Pension Commissioners (LAFPP).

As you may know, since 1918, UFLAC has been the labor organization of the proud men and
women that serve as firefighters and emergency medical responders protecting the City of
Los Angeles. The members of the Los Angeles Fire Department rely on UFLAC to focus on
the wellbeing and safety of those that protect the lives of others.

UFLAC has a tradition of helping elect those individuals who demonstrate a true
understanding of the issues facing Firefighters and Paramedics and the high demands of our
profession. Candidates who earn our endorsement become trusted allies who we rely on to
advocate on our behalf and who share our mutual concern for Firefighter and public safety.

On behalf of the nearly 3,100 Los Angeles City Firefighters that we proudly represent, we
wish you much success in your upcoming election and in all of your future endeavors. Los
Angeles City Firefighters look forward to continuing our partnership with you.

Sinc ely,
Vo Lz

Frank Lima, President
UFLAC Local 112
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CC: UFLAC Membership
Los Angeles Police Protective League Board of Directors
LAFPP Fire Commissioners Sam Diannitto and Ruben Navarro
LAFPP Police Commissioner Von Voigt
Los Angeles Retired Fire & Police Association
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